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I Peter James of , do no consent to the State of Emergency being extended into next year.
This Government has all the markings of a communist state and I firmly believe is acting against its constituents. I also
believe it has broken many laws especially the privacy act in which it openly demonstrates through advertising. Not to
mention sending our enrolment details to China. This government including the health minister will face trial in the
Hague in due time for breaking the Nuremberg Code and Principles. Everyone who takes part in this hoax . I
DO NOT CONSENT TO ANYTHING THIS GOVERNMENT WANTS FOR OUR FUTURE. I am not a commodity I
am a living soul and I believe in the law of the land not Maritime.
This government is unconstitutional and needs to be locked up.

Regards

Peter James
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